PSE.com

Via Web Portal and U.S. Mail

April 3,2013

Mr. Steven V. King
Acting Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:  Docket No. U-072375 — Commitment No. 58
Quarterly Officer Certificates

Dear Mr. King:

Attached is the Puget Energy officer certificate for the fourth quarter of 2012 described in
Commitment No. 58 in the above-referenced proceeding.

Under Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) credit agreement dated February 6, 2009, the
quarterly officer certificates were due 90 days after year end, or March 31. PSE entered
into a new credit agreement effective February 4, 2013, at which time the previous
agreement was terminated, thereby making the fourth quarter compliance certificate moot
and was therefore not produced.

Please contact Chris Schaefer at (425) 456-2932 for additional information about this
filing. If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2110.

Very tryly yours,

Director,/ State Regulatory Affairs

Enclosures



